
 
 

 

The​ ​Sussex​ ​Star 
 

September​ ​8,​ ​​ ​2017 Please​ ​visit​ ​us​ ​on​ ​facebook​ ​@
https://www.facebook.com/swregional/ 

 
  

Principal’s​ ​Message 
 

 
 
Welcome back to the 2017-2018 school      
year. We are so excited to see our 6th, 7th          
and 8th graders. Please be sure to visit the         
Sussex Star Newsletter weekly for up to       
date school information. We are looking      
forward​ ​to​ ​a​ ​great​ ​year! 
 
 

Dates​ ​To​ ​Remember 
9/14-Cross​ ​Country​ ​Forms​ ​Due 
9/15-PTO​ ​Yankee​ ​Fundraiser​ ​Begins 
9/16-Woodbourne​ ​Park​ ​5k 
9/20-Back​ ​to​ ​School​ ​Night​ ​@​ ​SMS​ ​(6:30 
​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​p.m.) 
9/27-BOE​ ​Meeting​ ​@7​ ​p.m. 
10/4-School​ ​Pictures​ ​@​ ​SMS 

.  
 

Forms,​ ​Forms,​ ​Forms... 
 

On Thursday, September 7th, students     
were given three forms to take home.       
Please complete the yellow student     
information form, the blue health     
information form and the white free and       
reduced lunch form (if it applies) and return        
these forms to the SMS main office before        
Friday,​ ​September​ ​22nd. 

 

 
 

Back to School Night at Sussex Middle       
School is scheduled for Wednesday,     
September 20th at 6:30 p.m. Additional      
information​ ​will​ ​be​ ​coming. 

 
 

 
The Parent Portal is a tool in our Realtime         
Student Management system that allows     
parents to have access to their child’s       
grades. Please take a moment to visit our        
website at www.swregional.org and log     
on to the Parent Portal. There you can        
review all required documents, answer     
questions included in the portal and verify       
that your contact information is up to       
date. Please complete the information in      
the Parent Portal by Friday, September      
22nd. 
 

Nurse’s​ ​Corner 
 
Students who are interested in     
participating in extracurricular sports must     
have a physical submitted to the school       
nurse​ ​prior​ ​to​ ​tryouts. 
 

 

 
 

 

Cross​ ​Country 
 

 
 
Students who are interested in being part       
of the Cross Country team should visit the        
site​ ​below​ ​for​ ​more​ ​information. 

 
https://sites.google.com/swregional.org/cr
osscountry/home 
 

Field​ ​Hockey 

 

 
 

There will be a meeting on Monday,       
September 11th until 4:30 p.m. for      
students who are interested in playing      
Field Hockey. Students who would like to       
attend this meeting must hand in a       
permission slip prior to attending. Parents      
should pick up their child at 4:30 p.m. at         
SMS. 

http://www.swregional.org/files/1513626/2017%20summer%20enrichment%20program.pdf
https://sites.google.com/swregional.org/crosscountry/home
https://sites.google.com/swregional.org/crosscountry/home
http://www.swregional.org/files/1513626/2017%20summer%20enrichment%20program.pdf
http://www.swregional.org/files/1513626/2017%20summer%20enrichment%20program.pdf


 
 

 
 

PTO 
 
Please consider joining our District Parent      
Teacher Organization. It is an extremely      
active organization that has had a      
profoundly​ ​positive​ ​impact​ ​on​ ​our​ ​district.  
 
 

Community​ ​Events 
 
Wantage Township Recreation Presents    
the 13th anniversary Woodbourne Park 5k      
Family Run/Walk at Woodbourne Veterans     
Memorial Park on Saturday, September     
16th. Registration and packet pick-up will      
begin at 8:00 a.m. Race start is scheduled        
to begin at 9:00 a.m. followed by awards at         
10:00 a.m. Pre-registration (by 9/14) is $5.       
Day of registration is $8. There are no        
refunds. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 


